
Burbage Village Survey 

Introduction 

AIM OF THE SURVEY 
 
The Parish Council’s aim is to ensure that everyone feels an integral part of our 
village community. We are therefore conducting this survey in order that you can 
inform us about how we can improve the services and amenities currently available, 
and what additional things you would like to see in your village. The last survey 
conducted by the Parish Council was in 1990, some 20 years hence. We hope this 
survey will provide a foundation to help shape the future of our village 
 
Information 
• The questionnaire should be completed by one member of your household, on 
behalf of the others and either be completed on-line (see link below) or posted into 
one of the collection boxes (note locations below) by the 23rd October at the latest 
• The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete 
• The content of your responses will be held in strictest confidence, and used for the 
purposes defined above 
• Results will be analysed and reported to residents by November 
• Any questions should be directed to 
Colin Brown on 01672 810518. Email: cjb2005@btinternet.com 
Or 
Susan Gray (Chairman) 01672 811990. Email: chairman@burbage-village.co.uk 
 
• Surveys completed on paper should be placed in the boxes made available at: 
 

3 HORSESHOES 
WHITE HART 
POST OFFICE 
ESSO GARAGE 
MUNDY’S WEBBS WAY 
BRITISH LEGION 
LONDIS, EAST SANDS 

 
• Online surveys can be completed by typing the following link into your web 
browser: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/BurbageVillageSurvey 
 
Thank you for your time and input. Together we can make Burbage a great village to 
live in, and a village looked up to in our region. 

Section 1 – Leisure & Recreation 
Why do we want to know? To get some idea of what amenities you might like to 
have in the future. 
Please indicate your answer by ticking “Yes” or “No” to the following questions 
 Yes  No 

1. Is the provision of leisure facilities in the vi llage important to you?     

2. Do you or any member of your household currently  use any of the following 
(tick all that are applicable):  

  Recreation Ground 
/Basketball Court 

 Seymour Pond  Children’s Play Area 

3. Do you think there are enough facilities for chi ldren in the village?     

4. Which of these additional children’s facilities 
do you think would be useful in the village:  

 
 

BMX Track  Youth Club  Equipment for older 
children in the recreation 
ground 

 
 

Adventure Playground  Sports Facilities 

Other (please specify)  

5. Would a supervised Youth Council Facility for 13 –18 yr olds be of 
interest? (see article on Youth Councils in October ’s Burbage News)  

 
 

 

6. Would any member of your household be interested  in evening 
classes?  

 
 

 

7. If 'yes' which of the following would be of inte rest?  
 Computer Training / 

 IT Skills 
 Bridge Club  Historical 

Group 
 Dancing 

Classes   

 Craft Classes 
(specify below) 

 Photography 
Group 

 Book Club  Exercise 
Classes   

Other (please specify)  

8. If there were regularly organised community even ts, would you 
support them?  

 
 

 

Comment  

 


